
                                         
 
 
 

Next Step to active Living awarded Three-Year CARF Accreditation  
 
 
 In August 2013 CARF International announced that The Next Step to Active Living program has been accredited for a period 
of three years for its Community Integration program. The is the first  Three-Year Accreditation that the international 
accrediting body, CARF, has awarded to The Next Step to Active Living program. 
 
CARF is an independent, nonprofit accrediting body whose mission is to promote the quality, value, and optimal outcomes 
of services through a consultative accreditation process that centers on enhancing the lives of the persons served. For more 
information on CARF please visit the website- www.carf.org. 
 
For additional information, contact The Next Step to Active Living program, Lynn McFerran, Acting Program Coordinator, 
905-615-4770 x2279. – lynn.mcferran@mississauga.ca or visit the program web site – www.mississauga.ca/nextstep 
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